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Principal’s Report 
Tickets for Musical Fractured Fairy Tales 
Tickets for the biannual musical Fractured Fairy Tales 
are currently on sale. The students have attended  
Souths Juniors this week for rehearsals. This provided 
an opportunity for the students to rehearse and see a 
whole performance. We have been delighted with the 
various grades dance routines 
and it has been a pleasure to 
watch other students trying to 
learn the various routines. 
 
Each grade has explored a tradi-
tional fairy tale and have 
‘fractured’ it in some way.  In oth-
er words … watch for the twist! 
 
Kindergarten— Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
Year 1— Little Red Riding Hood 
Year 2— Hansel and Gretel 
Year 3— Snow White 
Year 4— The Gingerbread Man 
Year 5— Cinderella 
Year 6— Three Little Pigs 
 
NB: Please be aware that no lunch orders will be  
available during the performance week as students 
will be eating lunch at approximately 11 am. 
 
Bellevue Park Upgrade 
Woollahra Council notified the school indicating that 
the Stage 2 Upgrade would be commencing on Monday 
2 November taking approx. 5 weeks.  Students will still 
be able to use the park during this process. 
 
 
 

Colour Fun Run 
Congratulations to the organisors, students, teachers 
and parents who attended the inaugural Colour Fun 
Run that was held at Lyne Park, Rose Bay last Sunday.  
It was a great pleasure to see so many of the  
students and parents with happy smiles on their faces 
as they were racing around a pre determined track. 
Students had sponsors to support them and they 
were able to raise well over $12,000.00 for our 
school.   
The students were sprayed with colour powder as 
they ran. After sliding through  a water course where 
parents squirted water, the students encouraged  
others to become involved whilst they completed the 
course.  A fabulous community event where many 
parents and students came together  to support our 
school. 
 
A special thanks to Mandy Linsley  who liaised with 
Woollahra Council to establish the event.  
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No Lunch Orders  
Musical Performance Week 

Due to the school Musical there 
will be NO Lunch Orders  Mon-
day 11 and Wednesday 13 No-
vember! 
 
Please ensure you send your 
child to school with  
recess, lunch, snacks and drinks.   
 

It will be a very hungry week for some!   
 

Student Leadership  
Kindergarten Bicycles 

 
Thank you for collecting your stickers for BHPS as 
part of the Woolworths Earn and Learn campaign. 
As a result of your efforts, Bellevue Hill Public 
School has received 5 kindergarten bicycles for fun 
in the playground. These bikes help students learn 
skills in pedalling, steering and balance as they 
manoeuver their bikes around a racetrack that has 
been setup in the playground. Students are timeta-
bled in House groups to ride on the bikes and are 
supported by our Year 6 House Captains.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 

 

 
Are you missing something? 

Please look in the 
lost property area 
located  on top of 
the blue cupboards 
as you exit onto the 
back playground—

outside Kids Club in the old building. 
 
It is so important that all items bought to school 
and all clothing is labelled, especially with our mu-
sical  fast approaching. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extra Tickets have just been released! 
If you would like more tickets please book online 
through trybooking. 
 
Night performances will commence at 6.30pm and is 

expected to finish at 8.00pm. 
Tickets are $25 each and are to be purchased online 
via http://www.trybooking.com/558773  
 
 

Matinee (dress rehearsal) will commence at 
12.00pm and is expected to finish at 
approximately 1.30pm. 

Tickets are $15 each and are to be purchased online 
via http://www.trybooking.com/558741  
 

 
Your child & teacher know what cast they are  

performing in - please check before booking! 

http://www.trybooking.com/558773
http://www.trybooking.com/558741
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Student Wellbeing @ BHPS - You Can Do It! 

Year 1 at The Juniors 
 

Year 1 have been busy learning their dance routine 

ready to perform at the school musical in week 5. This 

week, casts have had their first rehearsal at The Jun-

iors. Students were very excited to see the large stage 

where they would be performing and the flashing 

lights. We spoke about our feelings and how we could 

use the key habits of the mind to help us. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

  “I felt confident by pretending no one 
was watching. I had fun dancing on the 
big stage.” 
     Samuel  

  

“I’m so glad I went to the rehearsal! I 
was nervous about the big stage but 
after I did the dance I felt much 
better.” 
    Enzo  

  

  “I am feeling shy but I will try my best 
anyway.” 
        Caleb  

  

  “I felt nervous before my go, when I 
watched the others, but I felt better once 
I had my turn.” 
       Saige  

  

  “I was worried after the first rehears-
al because I made a mistake. I tried 
again after lunch and the second time 
was perfect!” 
    
                                           Rafi  

  

  “I felt nervous about our parents 
coming to watch but now that I have 
done the dance on the big stage I am 
feeling much better.” 
      
                                                     Jesse  



 

 

   

School Spectacular 2019 - ‘Stars’ 
 
Performances are being held on Friday 22 Novem-
ber and Sat 23 November and Tickets are available 
now from Ticketek.  Please visit their website to 
purchase your tickets. 
 
There are BHPS students that are participating in 
the ‘Outer Space’ segment!  The students have 
been attending many rehearsals at Qudos Arena, 
Olympic Park over the past few months and would 
love to see our Bellevue Hill families showing them 
support. 
 
It is always a great night’s entertainment and the 
show will also be televised. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you purchased your tickets yet? 

Your child & teacher know what cast they are 

performing in - please check before booking! 

Piano  
We congratulate Gila (Year 2) for completing her 30-
piece piano challenge this year. Gila learnt how to play 
all her music musically and 
technically. 
 
We look forward to hearing 
more beautiful music per-
formed by Gila! Please con-
tinue working  hard on your 
piano lessons and at home! 
 
Dr Petrova—Piano teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chess Tournament 
Three students from our school represented BHPS at 
the NSW Junior Chess League schools championship last 
Friday 25 October.  
 
Alex F, Joey O and Coby S played seven rounds and 
came equal third overall. As such they qualify for the 
finals which will be held on 24 Nov.  
 
Well done team! 
 



 

 

  

Merit & You Can Do It Awards 
 

Year K:   Mia E, Michael O, Madison G, Danny A, 

                Theo T, Zoe R, Brooklyn S, Joshua M.  

                Gabi K F, Shalev S 

Year 1:   Nicolas A, Casey S, Coby H, Angela W,  

                Saige G, Samuel B, Oliver S, Ella M 

Year 2:  Amy B, Oliver D, Lucia V, Caleb H,  

               Jemima H, Kim S, Charlotte M, Dylan J 

Year 3:  Max P, Ashley U, Mackenzie L, Josh L,  

              Aden M,  James G, Misheel M 

Year 4:  Misheel M, Samuel G, Jaimee A,  

              Joaquin D W, Kosei M, Leah M 

Year 5    Bianca I, Charlee D, Theodor B, Jessica H 

Year 6:   Nastassja G, Amer A, Levi P, Isabella L 

                

 Hebrew:  (K)  

                   (Y1) Asher S, Abigail S, Akiva T, Hannah K 

                   (Y2)  Lily Rose O, Sofia L, Leo W, Lior S 

                   (Y3) Danielle L 

                   (Y4) Michelle F 

                   (Y5) Joel M 

                   (Y6) Jonah L 

 

Italian:   Yr 2 - Mia B, Yr 3 - Ava K ,  Yr 5 - Jae S                  

 

 



 

 

 

Music - Demo Day - Year 2 
 
On Wednesday 30 October year 2 students were  
entertained by the musical delights of the BHPS  
Senior Band. They were then given a demonstration 
by The Music Suite tutors, of all of the musical instru-
ments we have on offer for next year. Students were 
then given the opportunity to come and try all of the 
instruments out and it was so great to see each and 
every student participating in this mini instrumental 
play session. We hope to see many students join the 
band next year! 
 
Over the past 2 years the BHPS music program has 
grown exponentially and we have been able to put 
more on offer each year. In 2020 students will be 
able to select from the following instruments as part 
of our band program: Clarinet, Flute, Trumpet,  
Saxophone, Drums, Baritone (new), Trombone, Eu-
phonium (new), French Horn (new) and Bassoon 
(new). From our string program students can chose 
from Guitar, Violin, Viola (new) and Cello. We will 
also be expanding our guitar program to include 
both a junior and senior ensemble and we will also 
be re-instating the Bellevue Hill string orchestra.  
Students will take home a sign up sheet and infor-
mation pack, which can be signed and returned to 
the school office. It is also available on the school 
website (https://bellevuehi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
learning-at-our-school/band-and-music-
program.html) and can be forwarded to  
info@themusicsuite.com.au 
 
The band program is open to students in year 3-6 
and the strings program is open for years k-6. For 
those students in other year groups who would like 
to come and try any of the above instruments please 
arrange a meeting with Miss Jenn over the next few 
weeks. We have been thrilled with how the program 
has grown and look forward to teaching your chil-
dren in 2020. 
 
Kind Regards, Jennifer Barrett 
Email: info@themusicsuite.com.au 
Phone: 0450 168 064 
 
Key Dates 
December 3: End of year Showcase 
November 3: K-1 String demo 
December 11: Music Program enrolments close 

 

https://bellevuehi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/band-and-music-program.html)
https://bellevuehi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/band-and-music-program.html)
https://bellevuehi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/band-and-music-program.html)
mailto:info@themusicsuite.com.au
mailto:info@themusicsuite.com.au


 

 

  

 

Uniform Shop—HELP Required!!!!! 
Our list of volunteers has shrunk considerably 
since the start of the year and we’re coming up to 
the busy end of  the season.  With all our of our 
new enrolments commencing next year, Kinder-
garten orientation etc we are looking for more  
volunteers to help out.   

Please contact Ari our uniform shop co-ordinator 
if you can spare any time by emailing her on: 

bhpsuniforms@gmail com 

For all uniform orders (with photos of items) 
please visit the site below 

https://bhpsus.myshopify.com 

This is a new price list! 

Advance Notice:  
Calendar 

 

 
Term 4 
November 
6-8 Yr 4 Camp—Kincumber 
11-13 MUSICAL – The Juniors - Kingsford 
15-17     P&C Camping Weekend  

18-21  Kindergarten Orientation Week 

25-28 Kindergarten Orientation Week 

December 

3 Music Showcase (Jennifer Brown)—6pm Hall 

6 Volunteers & Scripture teachers Appreciation  

                 Morning Tea—9:30am 

9 Yrs 1&2 Presentation Day 

10 Kindergarten Presentation Day 

11 Yrs 3&4 Presentation Day 

12 Yrs 5&6 Presentation Day 

17 K-6 End Of Year Movies & Picnic Day  

18 Student’s Last Day  

 

 

 

https://bhpsus.myshopify.com/


 

 

   

Students in the Opal network applying for a SSTS or 

Term Bus Pass entitlement for the first time will 

receive their card at their nominated postal ad-

dress. Cards will be mailed out from January 2020. 

  

Enquiries can be submitted at: 

https://transportnsw.info/contact-us/feedback/passes-

concessions-feedback  

 

_______________________________________ 

 

 

 

2020  - School Travel applications 
now open  - Transport NSW  

 

o assist with any enquiries you may receive re-

garding student travel applications, we have pro-

vided some information below. 

 

 Applications for student travel in 2020 opened 

on Friday, 11 October 2019. 

  

Students progressing to year 3 and year 7 no 

longer need to re-apply if they: 

·       are continuing at the same school 

·       are residing at the same address 

·       have not been sent an expiry notification 

from Transport for NSW. 

  

Where a student meets the new distance eligibil-

ity, the system will automatically update their 

entitlement. If they do not meet the new eligibil-

ity, they will receive an expiry notification via 

email. 

  

Students who have an entitlement approved  

under a medical condition which is due to expire 

will receive a notification advising them to  

re-apply. 

  

Term Bus Pass holders will receive a notification 

to re-apply. 

  

If students need to update their information or 

re-apply, they should go online to 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails 

 Applications need to be submitted before 31 

December 2019 to ensure student entitlements 

are updated and their current entitlement/card 

is not cancelled. If their application is submitted 

after 31 December 2019, the system will auto-

matically cancel an entitlement/card and a new 

one will need to be issued. 

  

 

https://transportnsw.info/contact-us/feedback/passes-concessions-feedback
https://transportnsw.info/contact-us/feedback/passes-concessions-feedback
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails


 

 

 



 

 

 

 


